
 

 

February 8, 2023 

 

Chair: Kumar P. Barve 

Members of Environment and Transportation Committee 

 

RE:HB 216 - Salt Applicator Certification Program - Establishment 

Position: Unfavorable  

 

WMDA/CAR would be okay with this bill if it only applied to commercial enterprises that 

charged a fee for applying salt or chemical. HB 216 would make a business owner hand 

spreading salt, for customer safety, outside the law if not certified and paying an 

undisclosed fee. 

Please give HB 216 an Unfavorable report 

 

WMDA/CAR is a trade association that has represented service stations, convenience 

stores and independent repair shops since 1937. Any questions can be addressed to 

Kirk McCauley, 301-775-0221 or kmccauley@wmda.ne 

 

  


